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To the Morgan State University population, 

 

It is with profound sadness that members of the Lincoln University of Pennsylvania Student 

Government Association send our deepest condolences to the family and friends of Manuel Luis. 

We also extend peace and comfort to the campus of Morgan State University during this grieving 

time. 

 

Manuel came as one, but stood for thousands of students within the HBCU community. We 

embrace his life as a symbolization of unity and perseverance during such trying times in our 

world. It is too often we face affliction, yet it is a tragedy when one life is taken at the hands of 

another. Gun violence will cease with our community at the forefront—deeply rooted with the 

ideals of family and genuine concern to reach a solution.  

 

The strives to cease this tragedy does not stop here, but only strengthens. We honor the legacy 

that Manuel Luis left as its impact will be everlasting.  

 

Best regards, 

 

The Level Up Administration 

Executive Board 2019-20 
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